M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
December 1, 2015
RE:
Cooper High School – Prom Contract
Attached for your review and approval is the contract for Cooper High School Prom at Paul Brown Stadium on April 23, 2016.
I recommend the Board approve the attached contract, as presented.
Eric McArtor

Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
